
 

 

STENOGRAPHER RECRUITMENT EXAMINATION, 2022 

NOTICE 

No.- 22/R&A Cell                   Dated: 16th July, 2022 

In continuation to this Court’s Notice No. 20/R&A Cell, dated 12.07.2022, all concerned 

are hereby informed that due to some unavoidable circumstances, interview of the candidates 

at Sl. No. 76 to 100 in the Annexure- I of Court’s Notice No. 19/R&A Cell, dated 07.07.2022 for 

appointment to the post of Stenographer (under Advertisement No. PHC/01/2022) in the 

establishment of this Court fixed on 21.07.2022 has been rescheduled to be held on 25.07.2022. 

The candidates are now required to report at the venue at 02:00 PM on 25.07.2022 with 

the Interview Letter already issued. No fresh Interview Letter shall be issued.  

The candidates are advised to keep visiting the Court’s official website regularly for 

further details / updates. 
 

 

By order of the Court 

Sd/- Rupesh Deo 

Registrar General I/c 

 


